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I am a disabled veteran living in Portland. The notion I would have to wait in line, 

possibly for hours, then be required to prove my citizenship (after just shy of 30 years 

military service) before I can vote is beyond ridiculous. It is insulting, inane, and 

unnecessary. 

I understand there was a very bad glitch with ineligible voters being sent ballots last 

election, but fix that rather than going back to a system designed to limit the most 

fundamental right we have as citizens. 

Any politician who thinks exclusively in-person voting is a good idea  clearly does not 

have any interest in democracy. 

Vote no.  


